John W Weeks Headmaster

24 February 2012

To Whom it May Concern

Andrew Graham of EPM Projects has asked that I provide this letter on behalf of Knox
Grammar School endorsing the capability of EPM in the Project Management of school
development and building projects.

In early 2009, Knox appointed EPM as Project Manager to plan and manage the delivery of
our Great Hall and Aquatic Centre. This is the largest building project that Knox has
undertaken.

EPM planned the delivery of the project identifying and investigating strategies that led to the
successful completion of the project in just over two years. This remarkable achievement is a
testament to the close working relationship that developed between Knox and EPM,
something that continues today. EPM were proactive in seeking the best outcomes for Knox,
and highly responsive when we raised issues that needed their attention. Their knowledge of
the property and construction industry coupled with their focus on our interests is valued by
Knox.

EPM has since managed a range of other projects that; while not on the same scale as the
Great Hall, nevertheless requires the same level of attention and care.

I have no hesitation in endorsing the capability of EPM in the management of school building
projects and would be very happy to be contacted to discuss this further.

Yours sincerely
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